Private Equity Fund Distribution Waterfalls Duane Morris
Getting the books Private Equity Fund Distribution Waterfalls Duane Morris now is not type of challenging means.
You could not by yourself going once book deposit or library or borrowing from your links to entrance them. This
is an certainly easy means to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online publication Private Equity Fund
Distribution Waterfalls Duane Morris can be one of the options to accompany you in imitation of having
supplementary time.
It will not waste your time. allow me, the e-book will unconditionally declare you other thing to read. Just
invest little grow old to contact this on-line declaration Private Equity Fund Distribution Waterfalls Duane
Morris as well as review them wherever you are now.

may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of
the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this
work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced,
and made generally available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work has been proofread
and republished using a format that seamlessly blends
the original graphical elements with text in an easy-toread typeface. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Public Art in Philadelphia Penny Balkin Bach 1992
"Public art is a manifestation of how we see the worldthe artist's reflection of our social, cultural, and
physical environment." Thus, Penny Bach introduces this
fascinating history of public art in Philadelphia,
narrated throughout with surprising anecdotes,
biographical sketches, and more than 450 illustrations.
She explores the artistic, historical, political, and
social trends and events that caused the city to acquire
such a rich and diverse collection of public art.
Philadelphia's tradition of public art reveals the
origins of our cyclic longing for public expression: the
spiritual roots of Native American culture, the
utilitarian needs of the colonial period, the civic
glorification of American patriotism, the planning
instincts that emerged from the industrial era, and the
pursuit of originality and invention in the twentieth
century. Guiding the reader through a chronological tour
of the city's aesthetic holdings, Public Art in
Philadelphia provides a sort of history of American
monumental art in microcosm and offers a way to
appreciate the public art we encounter, whether it is
cast, carved, built, assembled, or painted.As the
nation's first capital, Philadelphia began early to
commemorate heroics figures, popular leaders, patriotic
ideals, and historic events. From Lazzarini's marble
figure of Benjamin Franklin to Pinto's Fingerspan in
Fairmount Park, form Laurel Hill Cemetery's celebrated
sculpture garden to Lipchitz's controversial Government
of the People, and from William Penn atop City Hall to
the colorful murals by the Anti-Graffiti Network, public
art has continued to enhance, define, and challenge
Philadelphians' perception of their city.With perhaps
the largest collection of public sculpture in the world,
Philadelphia's art acquisitions span the history of the
United States. Bach examines the gradual transformation
over three centuries of style, theme, and reception of
statues, murals, and other art forms. Shorter thematic
essays make "connections" between works, ideas, artists,
and civic missions. A catalogue focuses on more than 200
individual works, noting the materials, dimensions,
location history, and commissioning process, and
suggesting the vast range of public art. The armchair
tourist, for example, can visit Dickens and Little Nell
in Clark Park, the John Wanamaker's Eagle, the All Wars
Memorial to Colored Soldiers and Sailors in Fairmount
Park, or the Julius Erving Memorial on Ridge Avenue,
among many others. A set of maps encourage readers to

Rogue Waves: Future-Proof Your Business to Survive and
Profit from Radical Change Jonathan Brill 2021-08-17 “An
actionable framework for driving change.”—Adam Grant
Will the next rogue wave sink your ship—or will you
choose to profit from it? At this moment, rogue waves
are forming under your business. Emerging technologies,
changing demographics, the data economy, automation, and
other trends—the undercurrents of radical, systemic
change—are crashing into each other. When they converge,
they’ll produce sea changes that sink companies and wash
away entire industries overnight. If your competitor
can’t ride out the next wave and you can, you win. In
Rogue Waves, Jonathan Brill—a renowned expert on
resilient growth and decision making under
uncertainty—shows you how to prepare your business to
survive and thrive through the most radical upheavals.
Drawing on years of experience as a Fortune 500
innovation executive, advisor, and entrepreneur, Brill
delivers a practical action plan to: Identify and
capitalize on the 10 economic, technological, and social
trends that will collide to reshape your business Turn
sudden threats into outsized opportunities Create a
culture of entrepreneurship and experimentation Build
and scale leadership skills and processes to supercharge
your company’s agility and adaptability This must-read
survival guide provides the predictive tools you need to
take advantage of randomness, turn chaos into profit,
and set your company on the course for long-term
success.Resilience is your new strategy for growth.
It's More Than Money Patricia Annino 2014-04-09 It's
More Than Money: Protect Your Legacy Is each generation
of your family aware of the "family brand" - the
foundational values you want them all to share? Have you
discussed the objectives- in business or philanthropy or
investments or family activities- that will translate
these values into a family plan? Do you have the
enabling structure (legal estate planning and business
documents, financial investments and team of advisors)
in place to carry out the plan? Most families cannot
answer "yes" to all these questions. Directed at the
"Captain of the Ship" the head of the family, but
written in a way that is accessible to all interested
family members, Its' More than Money explains how to: *
Focus on what your values are. *Align those values with
your goals. *Work with your team of advisors to put in
place the legal documents and financial framework that
wil.. *Protect you, yoru family, your charities and your
legacy. This is both a how to do it blueprint and a
handbook designed to provoke family discussion,
understanding and unity.
Comprehensive Immigration Reform Legislation United
States. Congress. Senate. Committee on the Judiciary
2013
Standard Atlas of Jackson County, Michigan Geo a Ogle &
Co 2021-09-09 This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you
private-equity-fund-distribution-waterfalls-duane-morris
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view the works in their public context.Public Art in
Philadelphia offers a unique tour of both the familiar
and the overlooked treasures that give meaning to the
public environment, that reconnect art to daily life,
and that remind Philadelphia's visitors and residents of
what was considered important to previous generations.
Author note: Penny Balkin Bach is Executive Director of
the Fairmount Park Art Association, the nation's first
non-profit organization dedicated to the integration of
art and urban planning. She is also the author of Form
and Function: Proposals for Public Art for Philadelphia.
Critical Thinking Gregory Bassham 2018
Betrayed Elaine Eisenman 2019-07-02 Betrayal comes in
many forms. In the corporate world, there are big lies,
white lies, and lies of omission. In relationships,
there are cheaters, two-faced lovers and friends, as
well as out-and-out family fraudsters. The more trusting
the relationship, the more devastating the betrayal.
What is it that causes us such deep reaction to
betrayal? Why do we relive it with such passion and
intensity? Why does even the memory of a betrayal spark
such feelings of shame, anger, and resentment? In
Betrayed, Dr. Elaine Eisenman and Susan Stautberg dive
into over fifty true stories of betrayal to learn how to
successfully handle the trauma in setbacks, overcome the
urge for quick revenge, consider the possibilities of
forgiveness, and most importantly, to set a positive
path into the future.
The Arrogant Leader Stephen Jenks 2012-10-16 Leadership
roles have been populated by people who tend to take an
I’m better than you stance toward the lesser mortals
around them. Unfortunately, arrogance is a luxury that
organizations can no longer afford (if they ever could).
We explore leadership arrogance and examine the costs on
the leaders themselves, those around them, and their
organizations. Learn to understand and deal with
arrogant behavior so that it doesn't sabotage personal
competence, relationships, and organizational survival.
Regulating Paradise David L. Callies 2010-07-06 Land use
in Hawai‘i remains the most regulated of all the fifty
states. According to many sources, the process of going
from raw land to the completion of a project may well
average ten years given that ninety-five percent of raw
land is initially classified by the State Land Use
Commission as either conservation or agriculture. How
did this happen and to what end? Will it continue? What
laws and regulations control the use of land? Is the use
of land in Hawai‘i a right or a privilege? These
questions and others are addressed in this long-overdue
second edition of Regulating Paradise, a comprehensive
and accessible text that will guide readers through the
many layers of laws, plans, and regulations that often
determine how land is used in Hawai‘i. It provides the
tools to analyze an enormously complex process, one that
frustrates public and private sectors alike, and will
serve as an essential reference for students, planners,
regulators, lawyers, land use professionals,
environmental and cultural organizations, and others
involved with land use and planning.
A History of Lewis County, in the State of New York
Franklin Benjamin Hough 2018-02-14 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important, and
is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know
it. This work was reproduced from the original artifact,
and remains as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright
references, library stamps (as most of these works have
been housed in our most important libraries around the
world), and other notations in the work. This work is in
the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you
may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of
the work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact,
this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
private-equity-fund-distribution-waterfalls-duane-morris

pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
The Best Lawyers in America Steven W. Naifeh 2002
Encyclopedia of Philosophy 2006
Culture Jam Kalle Lasn 2000-11-07 America is no longer a
country but a multimillion-dollar brand, says Kalle Lasn
and his fellow "culture jammers". The founder of
Adbusters magazine, Lasn aims to stop the branding of
America by changing the way information flows; the way
institutions wield power; the way television stations
are run; and the way the food, fashion, automobile,
sports, music, and culture industries set agendas. With
a courageous and compelling voice, Lasn deconstructs the
advertising culture and our fixation on icons and brand
names. And he shows how to organize resistance against
the power trust that manages the brands by "uncooling"
consumer items, by "dermarketing" fashions and
celebrities, and by breaking the "media trance" of our
TV-addicted age. A powerful manifesto by a leading media
activist, Culture Jam lays the foundations for the most
significant social movement of the early twenty-first
century -- a movement that can change the world and the
way we think and live.
Making and Being Susan Jahoda 2019
At the Heart of Katmai Katherine Johnson Ringsmuth 2013
Buckley V. Fitzsimmons 1990
Philadelphia and Its Manufactures Edwin Troxell Freedley
1858
A Patriot's History of the United States Larry
Schweikart 2004-12-29 For the past three decades, many
history professors have allowed their biases to distort
the way America’s past is taught. These intellectuals
have searched for instances of racism, sexism, and
bigotry in our history while downplaying the greatness
of America’s patriots and the achievements of “dead
white men.” As a result, more emphasis is placed on
Harriet Tubman than on George Washington; more about the
internment of Japanese Americans during World War II
than about D-Day or Iwo Jima; more on the dangers we
faced from Joseph McCarthy than those we faced from
Josef Stalin. A Patriot’s History of the United States
corrects those doctrinaire biases. In this
groundbreaking book, America’s discovery, founding, and
development are reexamined with an appreciation for the
elements of public virtue, personal liberty, and private
property that make this nation uniquely successful. This
book offers a long-overdue acknowledgment of America’s
true and proud history.
The Unfinished Bombing Edward T. Linenthal 2003-05-01 On
April 19, 1995 the bombing of the Alfred P. Murrah
Federal Building in Oklahoma City shook the nation,
destroying our complacent sense of safety and sending a
community into a tailspin of shock, grief, and
bewilderment. Almost as difficult as the bombing itself
has been the aftermath, its legacy for Oklahoma City and
for the nation, and the struggle to recover from this
unprecedented attack. In The Unfinished Bombing, Edward
T. Linenthal explores the many ways Oklahomans and other
Americans have tried to grapple with this catastrophe.
Working with exclusive access to materials gathered by
the Oklahoma City National Memorial Archive and drawing
from over 150 personal interviews with family members of
those murdered, survivors, rescuers, and many others.
Linenthal looks at how the bombing threatened cherished
ideas about American innocence, sparked national debate
on how to respond to terrorism at home and abroad, and
engendered a new "bereaved community" in Oklahoma City
itself. Linenthal examines how different stories about
the bombing were told through positive narratives of
civic renewal and of religious redemption and more
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negative narratives of toxicity and trauma. He writes
about the extraordinary bonds of affection that were
created in the wake of the bombing, acts of kindness,
empathy, and compassion that existed alongside the toxic
legacy of the event. The Unfinished Bombing offers a
compelling look at both the individual and the larger
cultural consequences of one of the most searing events
in recent American history.
2022 Best Law Firms Standalone Best Lawyers 2021-11-19 A
comprehensive guide to the awarded Tier 1 firms
recognized by U.S. News- Best Lawyers "Best Law Firms."
Democracy for the Few Michael Parenti 1980-01-01
Parenti's provocative critique of class power within
traditional political institutions will arouse classroom
debate and introduce students to a unique viewpoint of
American capitalism. Unlike most texts on the American
political system, DEMOCRACY FOR THE FEW emphasizes the
political economy of public policy and who gets what.
Distant Corner Jeffrey Karl Ochsner 2003 It closes with
the sudden collapse of Seattle's economy in the Panic of
1893 and the ensuing depression that halted the city's
building boom, saw the closing of a number of
architects' offices, and forever ended the dominance of
Romanesque Revival in American architecture.".
Detransition, Baby Torrey Peters 2021-01-12 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • The lives of three women—transgender and
cisgender—collide after an unexpected pregnancy forces
them to confront their deepest desires in “one of the
most celebrated novels of the year” (Time) “Reading this
novel is like holding a live wire in your hand.”—Vulture
Named one of the Best Books of the Year by more than
twenty publications, including The New York Times Book
Review, Entertainment Weekly, NPR, Time, Vogue, Esquire,
Vulture, and Autostraddle PEN/Hemingway Award Winner •
Finalist for the Lambda Literary Award, the National
Book Critics Circle Award, and the Gotham Book Prize •
Longlisted for The Women’s Prize • Roxane Gay’s
Audacious Book Club Pick • New York Times Editors’
Choice Reese almost had it all: a loving relationship
with Amy, an apartment in New York City, a job she
didn't hate. She had scraped together what previous
generations of trans women could only dream of: a life
of mundane, bourgeois comforts. The only thing missing
was a child. But then her girlfriend, Amy,
detransitioned and became Ames, and everything fell
apart. Now Reese is caught in a self-destructive
pattern: avoiding her loneliness by sleeping with
married men. Ames isn't happy either. He thought
detransitioning to live as a man would make life easier,
but that decision cost him his relationship with
Reese—and losing her meant losing his only family. Even
though their romance is over, he longs to find a way
back to her. When Ames's boss and lover, Katrina,
reveals that she's pregnant with his baby—and that she's
not sure whether she wants to keep it—Ames wonders if
this is the chance he's been waiting for. Could the
three of them form some kind of unconventional
family—and raise the baby together? This provocative
debut is about what happens at the emotional, messy,
vulnerable corners of womanhood that platitudes and good
intentions can't reach. Torrey Peters brilliantly and
fearlessly navigates the most dangerous taboos around
gender, sex, and relationships, gifting us a thrillingly
original, witty, and deeply moving novel.
Private Equity Accounting, Investor Reporting, and
Beyond Mariya Stefanova 2014-06-15 Includes
contributions from a team of experts from PWC, Deloitte,
KMPG, Duff & Phelps, and TOPQ.
Intellectual Property Valuation Weston Anson 2005 "In
this book, we attempt to cover some frequently asked
questions on intellectual property and intangible assets
and to engage in brief discussions on the subject of
identifying value. We identify many of the main types of
intellectual property and intangible assets. We also
look at the primary, traditional, and not-so-traditional
private-equity-fund-distribution-waterfalls-duane-morris

methods of valuing these assets and include case studies
and various situations in which the valuation of these
assets is required." -- from the Introduction, p. 3.
In Pursuit of the Nez Perces Duncan McDonald 1993
Global Marketing Johny K. Johansson 2003 This book uses
a three-pronged framework to organize the discussion of
how to conduct global business: foreign entry, local
marketing and global management. Johansson seeks to
develop the varied skills a marketing manager needs to
be successful in each of these tasks. The discussion
progresses from how to market an existing product
outside the domestic market to how to develop a new
product for specific local markets. The scope is then
broadened, with discussion of marketing and management
topics from a global managerial perspective. Legal,
regulatory, political and cultural issues are discussed
as appropriate throughout the text. Strong examples and
cases, many of which are drawn from the author's rich
international experience, help students move from
concept to application.
Essentials of Ecology, 4th Edition Michael Begon
2014-09-29 Essentials of Ecology presents introductory
ecology in an accessible, state-of-the-art format
designed to cultivate the novice student's understanding
of, and fascination with, the natural world. This new
edition has been updated throughout, with new, fullcolor illustrations, and comes with an accompanying
website with downloadable illustrations, multiple-choice
questions, and interactive models.
So You're in the Family Business... Paul Karofsky
2016-10-05 Learn from the Experience of Others How to
Sustain Your Family Enterprise. So You're in the Family
Business features Paul and David Karofsky, a father- son
team, as they share experiences from their own lives,
and from those of the hundreds of families they've
helped, to address the challenges and opportunities of
working in a family enterprise. With a foundation of
effective communication and proper planning, you too can
savor the experience of working with family members and
enjoy Thanksgiving dinner together! ..".For a brilliant
road map for getting the culture right, I recommend So
You're in the Family Business. It's lucidly written and
full of compelling examples, and each chapter ends with
bullet points for how to put into action the ideas
you've just read." --Mitzi (Mrs. Frank) Perdue, author
of Tough Man, Tender Chicken: Business and Life Lessons
from Frank Perdue
The Orange Line 2017
A Skeptic Among Scholars August Frugé 1993-09-15 When
August Frugé joined the University of California Press
in 1944, it was part of the University's printing
department, publishing a modest number of books a year,
mainly monographs by UC faculty members. When he retired
as director 32 years later, the Press had been
transformed into one of the largest, most distinguished
university presses in the country, publishing more than
150 books annually in fields ranging from ancient
history to contemporary film criticism, by notable
authors from all over the world. August Frugé's memoir
provides an exciting intellectual and topical story of
the building of this great press. Along the way, it
recalls battles for independence from the University
administration, the Press's distinctive early style of
book design, and many of the authors and staff who
helped shape the Press in its formative years.
Living in the Environment George Tyler Miller 2005 This
undergraduate textbook provides the scientific base for
understanding environmental concerns, describes the
primary natural resource and environmental quality
problems being faced, and evaluates solutions to those
problems.
Fields of Gold Madeleine Fairbairn 2020-07-15 Fields of
Gold critically examines the history, ideas, and
political struggles surrounding the financialization of
farmland. In particular, Madeleine Fairbairn focuses on
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developments in two of the most popular investment
locations, the US and Brazil, looking at the
implications of financiers' acquisition of land and
control over resources for rural livelihoods and
economic justice. At the heart of Fields of Gold is a
tension between efforts to transform farmland into a new
financial asset class, and land's physical and social
properties, which frequently obstruct that
transformation. But what makes the book unique among the
growing body of work on the global land grab is
Fairbairn's interest in those acquiring land, rather
than those affected by land acquisitions. Fairbairn's
work sheds ethnographic light on the actors and
relationships—from Iowa to Manhattan to São Paulo—that
have helped to turn land into an attractive financial
asset class.
Historic Towns of the Western States Lyman Pierson
Powell 1901
Rethinking Columbus Bill Bigelow 1998 Rethinking
Columbus: the next 500 years, edited by Bill Bigelow and
Bob Peterson is a resource guide for teachers and
community activists which includes 90 essays, poems,
short stories, interviews, historical vignettes, and
lesson plans that re-evaluate the legacy of Columbus.
The Next Smart Step Kelly Watson 2020-09-15 “A candid,
readable, and useful book about how we can get past
talking about gender bias and actually start doing
something about it.” —Adam Grant, New York Times
bestselling author of ORIGINALS and GIVE AND TAKE, and
host of the TED podcast WorkLife Empowering women
empowers everyone. Women with confidence, equal pay, and
leadership opportunity enrich workplace culture and help
the whole organization. The first step is understanding
that gender balance is not a zero-sum game. The Next
Smart Step is a clear, assured guide to understanding
the challenge of gender imbalance, implementing
solutions, and equipping readers with the tools we all
need to ensure change that is positive and enduring. It
is about all of us becoming leaders. The Next Smart Step
builds on a positive reality, helping readers recognize
and manage unconscious biases, see diversity as a 21stcentury skill, and work towards equal partnerships in
the workplace. It outlines strategies for flexibility,
communication, openness, and mutual respect. Gender
equity is not only the right thing to do—it makes life
better, workplace culture more diverse, opportunity more
widely available, and organizations more successful. The
Next Smart Step will help everyone from new hires to
corporate executives learn the personal leadership this
important issue demands.
The LSTA's Complete Credit Agreement Guide, Second
Edition Michael Bellucci 2016-11-11 The definitive guide
for navigating today’s credit agreements Today’s
syndicated loan market and underlying credit agreements
are far more complex than ever. Since the global
financial crisis, the art of corporate loan
syndications, loan trading, and investing in this asset
class have changed dramatically. Lenders are more
diverse, borrowers more demanding, and regulations more
stringent. Consequently, the credit agreement has
evolved, incorporating many new provisions and a host of
revisions to existing ones. The LSTA’s Complete Credit
Agreement Guide brings you up to speed on today’s credit
agreements and helps you navigate these complex
instruments. This comprehensive guide has been fully
updated to address seven years of major change—which has
all but transformed the loan market as we knew it. It
provides everything you need to address these new
developments, including what to look for in large
sponsor-driven deals, the rise of “covenant lite”
agreements for corporate borrowers seeking fewer
covenant restrictions, Yankee Loans, other products
resulting from globalization, and other product
developments driven by the diversification of the
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investor class. You’ll benefit from the authors’ indepth coverage of all the nuances of today's credit
agreements, as well as their tips on how to protect your
loan, manage defaults, and navigate cross-border deals.
This reliable guide covers: o Commitments, Loans, and
Letters of Credit o Interest and Fees o Amortization and
Maturity o Conditions Precedent o Representations o
Covenants o Guarantees and Security o Defaults and
Enforcement o Interlender, Voting, and Agency issues o
Defaulting Lenders o Assignments, Participations, and
Disqualified Lender ListsBorrower Rights o Regulatory
Developments Structuring and managing credit agreements
has always been a difficult process – but now it’s more
complicated than ever. Whether you work for a company
that borrows money in the syndicated loan market or for
a bank, a hedge fund, pension fund, insurance company,
or other financial institution, the LSTA’s Complete
Credit Agreement Guide puts you ahead of the curve of
today’s credit landscape.
Wages and Related Benefits United States. Bureau of
Labor Statistics 1966
Commercializing Innovation Jerome Schaufeld 2015-08-19
Commercializing Innovation: Turning Technology
Breakthroughs into Products shows how to turn ideas from
R&D labs, universities, patent offices, and inventors
into commercially successful products and services.
Commercializing technology has never been easy, and it's
getting tougher all the time. All the decisions you need
to make are complicated by today's breakneck rates of
change in enabling technology and by competitive
pressures disseminated globally at the speed of the
internet: Where to get ideas? Which to pursue? Whom to
hire? Where to manufacture? How to fund? Create a
startup or license to another? To answer these questions
adequately and bring sophisticated products and services
successfully to market, you need to deploy the
systematic methods detailed in this book. Jerry
Schaufeld--serial technology entrepreneur, angel
investor, and distinguished professor of
entrepreneurship--presents in detail his proven step-bystep commercialization process, beginning with
technology assessment and culminating with the
successful launch of viable products into the global
market. Using case studies, models, and practical tips
culled from his entrepreneurial career, he shows readers
of Commercializing Innovation how to Source technology
that can be turned into products Recognize an
opportunity to create a viable product Perform
feasibility analyses before sinking too much money into
a project Find the right method and means to introduce
the product to market Plan the project down to the last
detail Execute the project in ways that improve chances
of its success Comply with government regulation without
crippling your project Decide whether offshore
manufacturing is your best option Compete globally with
globally sourced ideas and funding
Standard Atlas of Antrim County, Michigan Geo a Ogle &
Co 2021-09-09 This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you
may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of
the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this
work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced,
and made generally available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work has been proofread
and republished using a format that seamlessly blends
the original graphical elements with text in an easy-toread typeface. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
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